
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 30, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0421-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The RadHaz report and the Technical Description describing the operations are intended to be
confidential. The Technical Description listing the frequencies, powers, emissions, location, and stop
buzzer are intended to be made viewable to the public.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim


